Caring and sharing, happiness through learning.



Deighton Primary School,

Stockton Way, Tredegar, NP22 3ES

Tel: 01495 722567 Fax: 01495 722588

Head Teacher – Mr A M Gough Deputy Head – Mrs L Wangiel deighton.primary@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk

17th April 2013

Dear Parent/Guardian

Class 7 will be visiting the Silent Valley Nature Reserve, Ebbw Vale on Tuesday, 7th May 2013.

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.05 am and returning in time for lunch.

The PTA are kindly subsidising the trip so the cost is £2.00 per child.

Please ensure your child is dressed suitably as we will be outside, sensible footwear (preferably wellies) and a suitable coat.

Could you please sign the consent slip below and return to school by Wednesday, 24th April 2013.

Yours sincerely

M Gough	
I give permission for my child	
Signed	Parent/Guardian Date